
ASANSOOL GIRLS' COLLEGE 
DR.ANJALI ROY SARANI, ASANSOL-713304 

Notice 

The college is going to celebrate ECo-FRIENDLY DAY on the first Saturday of each month 
to promote eco-friendly habits. 

3| -05 23 
Date - 04.06.23 

Only bicycles will be permitted to access the college premises on that day. No othe 
vehicles will be permitted to access the college premises on that day unless there is a 
medical emergency or administrative reason. 

Members of the Nature Club (taking help from the office) are directed to actively participate 
in the implementation of this program. 

This is for general information to all concerned. 
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